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Request for an Adjustment of Sewer Charges  
Due to pool installation/repair 

The City of St Pete Beach contracts with Pinellas County Utilities (PCU) for billing of sewer charges.  Sewer 
charges are calculated based on potable water consumption.  If you have a large potable water consumption 
exception due to having a pool installed, remodeled or repaired; you may request an adjustment to the sewer 
charges for one billing period subject to the following restrictions. 

• Adjustment requests must be made within 60 days of the bill showing the exceptional usage. 
• Any credits granted will show in subsequent billing periods.  You must pay your bill in full and 

on time.  The City cannot help with late fees, fines, interest or penalties. 
• Customer must have had PCU water service for 3 billing periods before requesting any 

adjustments. 
• Customer must provide legible copies the following items: 

o Your Pinellas County Utilities bill that shows the exceptional water usage. 
o Your Pinellas County Utilities bill from the previous period showing normal usage.  
o Paid invoice from the pool company that did the work.  
o City of St Pete Beach permit number and date (if new pool installed) 

To request an adjustment for sewer charges, fill out the information below and email it to 
lclark@stpetebeach.org 

 

Name:   ________________________________________________________________________ 

Service 
Address:________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone 
number:________________________________________________________________________ 

Email  

Address: _______________________________________________________________________ 
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